
NOTICE OF CHANGE IN TARIFFS ON LESS THAN 30-DAYS' NOTICE 

Atmos Energy Corporation (“Atmos Energy”) 

1555 Blake Street 

Denver, Colorado 80202 

 

You are hereby notified that Atmos Energy Corporation (“Atmos Energy” or the “Company”) has filed with the Colorado 

Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”), as approved in Proceeding No. 18A-0765G, an Advice Letter and revised 

tariff sheets proposing to include the Geographical Information System (“GIS”) improvement costs with the System 

Safety and Integrity Rider (“SSIR”) surcharge. The increase became effective on April 1, 2019. The prior SSIR surcharge 

and the approved rates are shown below.  

Customer Class Prior Volumetric SSIR Rate 

 

Current Volumetric SSIR Rate 

(effective 4/1/2019) 

Residential $0.05342 $0.05417 

Commercial $0.03158 $0.03203 

Irrigation $0.02934 $0.02975 

Transportation $0.02612 $0.02649 

 

The proposed and present rates and tariffs are available for examination at the business office of Atmos Energy 

Corporation located at 1555 Blake Street, Suite 400, Denver, Colorado, or at the Public Utilities Commission at 1560 

Broadway, Suite 250, Denver, Colorado, 80202. 

Anyone who desires may either file written objection or seek to intervene as a party in this filing.  If you only wish 

to object to the proposed action, you may file a written objection with the Commission.   The filing of a written objection 

by itself will not allow you to participate as a party in any proceeding on the proposed action.  If you wish to participate 

as a party in this matter, you must file written intervention documents under the Commission’s rules.   

Anyone who desires to file written objection or written intervention documents to the proposed action shall file 

them with the PUC, 1560 Broadway, Suite 250, Denver, Colorado, 80202 at least one day before the proposed effective 

date. 

Members of the public may attend any hearing and may make a statement under oath about the proposed 

change whether or not a written objection or request to intervene has been filed. 

Atmos Energy Corporation has filed a separate gas purchase report in accordance with Rule 4607 of the 

Commission’s Rules Regulating Gas Utilities and Pipeline Operators to begin the initial prudence review evaluation for 

the gas purchase year ended June 30, 2018. 

Atmos Energy Corporation 

Colorado-Kansas Division 

By:  Jared Geiger 

Vice President, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
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